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Dear Parents/Carers,  

At St. Mary’s we aim to bring our learning to life through a stimulating and purposeful curriculum. During 

this half term’s unit of work, we have been exploring rocks and fossils as part of our Science unit of work. 

We have been very fortunate enough to be able to organise a trip to Kimmeridge to study fossils and 

rock formations.  We will also see the famous ‘sea monster’, as featured in the ‘Attenborough and the 

Giant Sea Monster’ documentary on the BBC. We will spend the day at the ‘Etches Collection Museum 

of Jurassic Marine Life’, with our time there being fully guided by one of the Kimmeridge rangers.  

Class 3S will visit the museum on Monday 20th January and Class 3H will visit on Thursday 23rd 
January. We will leave school at 9am and return to school at 3pm.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and their water bottle (if you have ordered a meal via the school 
caterers, this will automatically be replaced by a packed lunch if you don’t cancel it).  
 
Children will need to carry their packed lunch in a small ruck sack and have a waterproof coat and 
trainers. They will need to wear their PE KIT for this trip.  Please don’t send your child in with any 
money, phones or cameras, we will take photographs of the trip and upload to Dojo so you can see how 
we got on! 
 
The cost of this trip, which includes museum entry and coach transportation, is £7.00 per child. Please 
pay this and give parental permission to attend the trip by 17th January by the very latest via their 
scopay account. 
 
For this trip to go ahead safely, we need two parent helpers each day. If you are available to help on 
either of these days, please contact the office, thank you.  
 
We look forward to this exciting trip! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Howard and Miss Shaw  
 

 

 

 

 


